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Our Value for March is Joy.

Year 5 and 6 Residential

Last week children from Years 5 and 6 took part
in a 5 day residential visit to Brathay Hall in
Ambleside. They all had a fantastic week and
were able to try many new activities including
canoeing, ghyll scrambling, orienteering,
mountain walking and many more. Their
behaviour and attitudes were brilliant all weekh.

Comic Relief

A huge thank you to everyone who
supported our Comic Relief fundraising day
by wearing something red. The children
looked great and we raised an impressive
£77.

Parent’s Evenings

Don’t forget we have our parent’s
evenings on Monday 28th and Tuesday
29th March. Appointment times will be
confirmed with parents by the end of this
week.

Current Attendance

Reception—93%
Year 1—93%
Year 2—91%
Year 3—93%
Year 4—94%
Year 5—95%
Year 6—93%



